
Dear BC Library Association,
On April 17, 2019, we’d like to invite you to participate in 
a party to celebrate Canada by watching a great Canadian 
film. It’s the sixth annual National Canadian Film Day, a 
coast-to coast-to-coast celebration of the achievements 
of our amazing filmmakers. 

Presented by REEL CANADA, NCFD promises to be a great 
party, with hundreds of events planned in communities 
across every province and territory. We’d like to invite 
you to join the fun.

BEST OF ALL, PARTICIPATIon IS 

COMPLETELY FREE!  
If your library would like to participate, call us at 416-639-
6319 or email us at ncfd@reelcanada.ca and let us know 
which film you’d like to show.

Synopses and trailers for the 2019 Spolight films can 
be found on our website at: https://canadianfilmday.
ca/100years/

Take a look, and then GET IN TOUCH – WE’D LOVE 
TO HEAR FROM YOU.

This special offer for your library branches will make 
it easy for you to organize a screening. We’re offering 
our libraries a diverse list of films which you can access 
entirely free of charge. We’re sure you’ll find something 
on it that your community will love.

NCFD is a tremendous opportunity for all Canadians to 
gather and enjoy the work of our nation’s storytellers.


